
December 9, 2024 
 
Sharpsville Borough Council held a Workshop on Monday, December 9, 2024 in Council Chambers, Municipal 
Building, 1 South Walnut Street, Sharpsville, PA. 
 
Attending the meeting for Council was:  Nick Hanahan, Len Grandy, Patty Cardwell and Chris Combine 
 
Also attending the meeting was:  Mayor Mark Gill, Solicitor John Alfredo, and Borough Manager/Secretary Ken 
Robertson.    
 
A general discussion was held with Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson concerning the following: 

1) General Department Report 
2) 19 Supplemental Agenda Items 
 

Other items of discussion include: 
1) Cameras 
2) Special events 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.      
 
 
   _______________________________________________       


